
Training Registration Launching Next Week
Training sign ups for upcoming virtual instructor-led training (VILT) and on-site instructor-led training (ILT) 
courses will be distributed next week. For certain courses, multiple sessions are being offered, and you 
only need to attend one session. Please sign up for the session that best fits your schedule and encourage 
team members to do the same.

Note that not all team members will receive invitations for training session occurring February 17-28 as they 
are based on role. Please make it a priority to respond to training invitations and participate in all required 
training sessions – remind your team members to do so as well. 

Reminder: All training sign up links are distributed to specific audiences and should not be shared with 
other team members. 

Additional web-based training for all team members will be available soon. 
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